## Alliance Inc. Annual Meeting with IATSE 470 Members 12/29/2013

- Meeting called to order at 12:30 pm by Chairman Stengel.
- CBO Haluska presented annual reports to the membership. These included a Profit and Loss Statement, Top Customers by Sales report, and a Sales by Month report.
- CBO Haluska informed the membership of an email hack that occurred to Alliance's email account in December. Alliance's Yahoo email account was breached and all contacts were lost. After working with Yahoo, all lost information was restored. Alliance's email address was changed to a gmail account. The address is alliancecbo@gmail.com.
- Alliance Director election results were announced. Director Stengel was re-elected for another term.
- Director Stengel informed the membership that the Alliance BOD is working to set up an educational fund to assist with training and education for IATSE 470 members.
- Director Stengel announced the upcoming steward training sessions that will be hosted by CBO Haluska and Director Lortz in the near future. Dates are yet to be determined.
- Meeting adjourned at 12:50 pm.